SPECIAL MEETING
MAY 20,1987

A Special Haymarket Town Council meeting was called to order by
Mayor Certrude Bean on May 20,1987, at 7330 p.m.

The purpose of the meeting was for Council to approve or disaprove
two houses to be built at 6661 Fayette St.The applicants for the permits
were G.R. Johnston and Michael Heslop (Church Street Associates).

The property is owned by Macon Piercy and Ellen Wilson, CO-0Wners,
to be sold to Church Street Associates. On January 20,1986, Piercy and
Wilson requested the Haymarket Town Council to approve a Pipe Stem Plan
regarding their property. It was to be divided into two lots and it was
referred to the Planning Commission at that time who were to report back
on it at the next meeting. The Pipe Stem Plan was approved at the Feb.
17,1986 meeting of the Haymarket Town Council after being approved by
the Haymarket Planning Commission.

At the Special meeting on May 20,1987 :Councilman William Utz made a
motion that the Two houses could be built on the Pipe Stem Plan, seconded
by Councilman James (ossom and unanimously approved in a Roll Call Vote.

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.
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